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Dates for the Diary 

April 

Tues 23rd KS2 Cross Country 

Friday 26th Year 3 & 4 WOW Day 

Friday 26th Year 6 Target Festival 

Mon 29th Team Orienteering (Yr 3,4 & 5) 

May 

Mon 6th Bank Holiday 

w/b 13th SATs Week 

YEAR 3 KINGSWOOD VISIT 
 

  
 

Our Year 3 children went to visit Kingswood 

Catering Hub this week and spent the day 

learning cooking skills.  At the end of the school 

day the children had learnt to make their own 

pastry and cooked a rainbow vegetable tart each 

which was taken home for tea!  I hope you all 

enjoyed eating your own concoctions – they 

smelt delicious!   

HEADTEACHER AWARDS AND VALUE STARS 

  

BALANCE BIKES 

 
 

 
 
The children in Reception and Nursery have started 
a Balance Bike programme this term with Legacy 
Sport.  This has been funded by Sports Premium 
and is due to continue over the summer term.  Our 
aim is for the children to develop their gross motor 
skills and core muscles as well as learning to ride 
pedal bicycle.  Lets hope the weather is kind to us 
       

Admissions for September 2024 
 

The Reception places for the next academic year 
have been allocated and parents have been 
notified of their allocation.  In September we will 
welcome 25 new children to our school family.  
We hope that they have an enjoyable time in 
their new school.  If you know of  a child who is 
four years old and has not been allocated a 
school, please let us know as there is still time to 
apply though the admissions team at West 
Northants. 
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